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TOWN OF MAYERTHORPE 

P.O. Box 420 
Mayerthorpe, AB T0E 1N0 

Canada 
 

Mayerthorpe, Alberta, June 17, 2024 –  

Mayerthorpe has received official notification of its application being approved 
under the Northern and Regional Economic Development (NRED) Program! 

Main Street Rehabilitation Project provides for repairs to curb and gutter, brick 
sidewalk, drainage channels, and drainage channel heat trace.  Additional 
enhancements include new digital sign, benches, garbage receptacles, and 
flower containers.  Rehabilitation will result in increased safety, improved storm 
water drainage, and beautification of Main Street. 

Staff are currently seeking quotes to complete the work which is anticipated to 
be completed by October 2024. 

The Project is made possible with 50% funding from the Northern and Regional 
Economic Development Program with the remainder from the Town totalling 
$200,000!   

“Things are hopping on our main street! Businesses are selling, buildings are 
getting facelifts and new businesses are opening. It’s fitting that we’re working 
on upgrading sidewalks and curb & gutter, not to mention the beautification 
items that will enhance the appearance of our main street”, said Jabush. “Many 
thanks to the NRED Program for their support enabling economic development 
in rural Alberta!” 

Mayor Janet Jabush, Town of Mayerthorpe 

For more information, please contact Mayor Jabush, Town of Mayerthorpe at 
janet.jabush@mayerthorpe.ca 
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